
Inter-American Comission to
Present Report on Ayotzinapa
Teachers

Mexico City, September 5 (RHC-PL), -- Vidulfo Rosales, legal representative of the parents of the 43
school teachers who disappeared in Mexico, said the report to be presented next Sunday provides new
guidelines for the investigation, media outlets reported.

An Interdisciplinary Group of Independent Experts from the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights
will present the report "Ayotzinapa: Investigations and first conclusions", which summarizes the work
developed during six months in the country.

This expert report will mark a new guideline in this investigation, it will shed some new light and provide
new lines of investigations, said Rosales.

Parents expect that three new fundamental lines of investigation will be followed: one pointing to the
Army, another to Guerrero State’s former governor Ángel Aguirre and another to the political circle in
Iguala and nearby areas.

According to the official version, the 43 teachers were attacked by municipal police and then delivered to



members of the cartel Guerreros Unidos, who killed them and incinerated their bodies, a version that
relatives do not believe.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/68072-inter-american-comission-to-present-report-on-
ayotzinapa-teachers
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